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HEALTHY SCHOOLS GUIDANCE re DRINKS AND SNACKS

From Monday, in order to comply with Healthy Schools guidance, children must 
only have water in their classroom bottles, as even ‘no sugar squash’ has been 

seen to have a significant impact on children’s teeth. Can we also please 
remind parents that snack needs to be fruit or vegetables. Children will not be 
allowed sweet treats, biscuits or chocolate for snack (other than occasional 

special events). The school supplies enough fruit/vegetables for all children to 
have a healthy snack. 

ATTENDANCE

Crenver: 95.2%

Pengelly: 96.5%

Trenoweth: 91.8%

Releath: 97%
WELL DONE RELEATH!

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Willow and Ethan

Trenoweth: Olivia and Alfie

Pengelly: Scarlett and Jack

Crenver: Sophia, Ori, Annabelle and
Freddie

Awards for this half term’s value:
Self-belief

Willow (Yr2), Sophia and Ellie

Well done all of you! 

CHILDREN IN NEED DAY

Next Friday 15th November is 
Children in Need day. We are 
asking the children to come 
dressed in ‘something that 

makes them happy’ in return for 
a £1 donation. We also have 
Pudsey items on sale in the 

office. 

On the same day, we are asking 
for donations of cakes/biscuits. 
These will then be sold to the 

children in the morning (20p or 
50p per item) and also after 

school if we have spare. These 
donations will go to the PTA to 
support a Christmas visit for the 

whole school. 

Dates for your diary

Tuesday 12th November – Open Evening (prospective Reception parents 2025)
Thursday 14th November – Crenver visit to Nexus

Friday 15th November – Children in Need (non-uniform and cake sale)
Thursday 28th November – Pengelly visit to Royal Cornwall Museum 

Friday 29th November – INSET day (school closed to pupils)
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Community news 

WW2 VISIT 

Thank you to Mr Gallagher 
(our friendly minibus driver!) 
who visited Crenver today 

to talk to the children 
about WW2 and show 

them some of the 
memorabilia that he has 
collected. It really helped 
to bring this topic alive for 
the children and we thank 
him for giving up his time to 

visit!

REMEMBRANCE EVENT AT 

CAMBORNE CHURCH

Well done to the school council 
representatives from Year 6 who 

represented the school so brilliantly today at 
the children’s remembrance service at 

Camborne Church. Also thank you to Mrs 
Fitton and the children who helped to make 

our beautiful wreath.
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